
March 1, 2013 
 

Tim Cook, CEO                             “…with liberty and justice for all.” 
Apple 
One Infinite Loop 
Cupertino, CA 95014 
 

Dear Mr. Cook,  

 Enough time has elapsed regarding the enclosed letter to inquire as to whether urging you to do 

so again will invite a reconsideration. That is assuming you received this letter in the first place.  

 Chevron corporation has responded with their considered viewpoint.  

 In these times, the issue of corporate patriotism is on the minds of many Americans as they watch 

either their jobs or those of their friends be sent overseas. They also wonder why many U.S. companies are 

demanding more visas for skilled people from other countries. Perhaps CEOs are looking for workers 

willing to accept lower wages than available skilled Americans would demand. (See attached article from 

the New York Times).  

 In addition, the outsourcing of medical tests, x-rays, dental crowns, ingredients in 

pharmaceuticals etc. is beginning to receive more attention as patients learn more from their physicians 

and dentists worried about deteriorating quality and safety.  

 Please respond to the bracketed question, at any of the contact points listed below on last year’s 

letter (enclosed). 

 If you have any question or wish to know to whom copies of this letter are being sent, please write 

or call.  

       Sincerely yours,  

 

 

       Ralph Nader 

 
 
Enclosed:  New York Times Article (February 7, 2013) 
  Letter (June 20, 2012) 
 
cc:   Various interested parties in the public and private sectors. 


